
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/24/2014 4:48:54 PM
Subject: RE: State Share Example

Of course.  Thanks for looking it over.
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 4:46 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Soura, Christian

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: RE: State Share Example
 
Becca,
 
We have had a chance to take a look at the documents and the format looks fine, though the content and substantive 
assumptions about state/local split are likely to be different from the ’05 event.
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 12:58 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: FW: State Share Example
 
EMD has sent us documents from 2006 as an example of what we can expect to receive this year with regard to the 
25% state share.  Please review, and let me know if you see any issues with the content style.  Thank you.
 
From: Stenson, Kim [mailto:Kstenson@emd.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 11:38 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Batson, Steven; Ryan, Elizabeth; Matt Nichols

Subject: State Share Example
 
Rebecca,
 
Attached is a copy of what we sent to the Governor’s Office the last time we worked up a non-federal share request 
based on a federal declaration for review and information.  Note there is a base letter, adjusted summary, and a final 
cost share spreadsheet.  We will do something similar for this disaster but remain in the information gathering mode.  
We can make some estimates but we won’t be real comfortable with the numbers for some time.  Please note on the 
attached example, even with a 10% cost overrun, the final numbers indicated almost another 10% variance. 
Notwithstanding, we will work up some options for consideration.
 
I think we will get some additional input from both county administrators and emergency managers asking that the 
state pick up the full 25% cost share similar to the one from Aiken.  I will forward anything I get to you but expect 
many counties will send directly to the Governor.  I will ask that the counties send anything to your attention.
 
Regards,
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Kim


